
MIDDLE SCHOOL DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Monday, November 18, 2019 

Day 2 

MONDAY, November 18, 2019 

At this time all students attending the Faraday Lecture on Tuesday should report to the 
cafeteria after checking in with their Homeroom teacher.  Mr. Reagle will be holding a brief 
meeting to go over rules and expectations.   

Attention all GATE students participating in the AIU Calcu-Solve Bowl.  Practice is will be held 
for today.  

Musical rehearsal Monday 3pm – 5pm 

Weightlifting and conditioning will be held Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday from 2:55 to 4:10. 
There is no club on Thursday, November 21, 2019. 
 
Girls’ Basketball will practice today.  The time is to be determined. Please listen to PM 
Announcements. 
 
Tryouts for Boys’ Basketball will be held today and Tuesday, November 18th and 19th in SAMS’ 
Gym A. All boys who wish to tryout must have a completed physical turned into Athletic Office 
at High School or bring to coaches on those days. 
 
Boys’ on the 9th Grade Basketball Team are to report to the cafeteria immediately after school 
in order to catch Shuttle Bus 427 to the High School for practice. 
 
Middle School Wrestlers the first day of practice will be today, November 18th.  At the end of 
the day please go to the cafeteria where Mr. Alexander will load you on the shuttle that will 
take you to the Elementary School. 

TUESDAY, November 19, 2019 

FACSA Club will have its next meeting on Tuesday, November 19th from 3 to 4:30 in Room 337. 
We will be baking pies and planning for cookie baking. The agenda is posted in Google 
Classroom.  All are welcome! 

The price of yearbooks has increased.  The price is now yearbooks are $38.00 through January 
31. Remember that the longer you take to order a yearbook, the higher the price becomes.  
Also, we will not be selling yearbooks at the end of the year.  Only those preordered will be 
handed out to students. 
 

WINTER IS COMING. Bring your game to the Annual Shaler Area P.E. Volleyball Winter Classic 
Tournament to be held December 20th. Make your team of 7 students + 1 coach. The cost to 
participate is $75.00 per team ($10 donation per student, $5 donation per coach.  Fee includes 



tee shirt) *see below.  All entry forms must be turned in by Wednesday November 20th. Forms 
are available from your PE Teacher. *Proceeds benefit the S.A.M.S. fitness rooms. Coaches will 
not be participating in actual game play. 

 
THURSDAY, November 21, 2019 
There will be a Student Council Meeting Thursday Nov 21st during homeroom and part of 1st 
period.  Students need to report to homeroom then come to Room 340 (across the hall from 
Miss May’s Room).  Students will not be missing the entire 1st period. 

PTO INFORMATION: 

 
The PTO will meet in the cafeteria Tuesday, November 19, 2019. 
 
The SAMS PTO will be holding its November Spirit Night on Wednesday, November 20th from 5 
– 8 pm at the McKnight Road Chick-Fil-A Store. Join us for food and fun! Come and support the 
Shaler Area Middle School and 15% of sales towards their Spirit Night will be donated to SAMS 
PTO. In Store Orders Only. 
 
Tired of Turkey! No School, what to do? Then join us for lunch or dinner and help support SAMS 
PTO! Monday, December 2, 2019 from 11:00 am to 11:00 pm at the North Park Lounge 
Restaurant, McCandless. 20% of total sales (excluding alcohol) will come back to support SAMS 
PTO and their functions to help our kids and school activities.  Please show the flyer from 
Peachjar or mention our school to receive credit.  THANK YOU in ADVANCE for your continued 
support. Every little bit helps 

 
ATTENDANCE INFORMATION: 

Students with Early Dismissals should report to homeroom, and then bring their note to the 
Attendance Office where they will sign the Early Dismissal Sheet and obtain a green pass for 
their dismissal.  Lost your note, or left it on the kitchen table, ask your homeroom teacher to go 
to the Attendance Office and speak to Mrs. Buzzelli.  She will be glad to help you! 

STUDENTS: Students are reminded that they must provide a written excuse for all absences.  
Students should report to homeroom and then bring their excuse to the Attendance Office.                                            


